Morning Announcements

Monday, March 21, 2011
Day 126
There will be a meeting in the library this evening at 6:30 for anyone interested in going to Europe during Spring Break 2012. 

Anyone interested in traveling to Ecuador should meet Wednesday afternoon after school in Mrs. Birthright's room A7. See Mrs. Birthright or Mr. Tucker for more details.

There will be a PAW club meeting Wednesday during homeroom!

See Ms. Roseboom if you can not make the meeting!

Seniors, please remember that Friday, March 25 is the deadline for ALL parts of the Haywood County Schools Foundation Scholarship applications to be turned into the counseling center!  If you have any questions, please come by the counseling center.

Seniors, Jostens will be here on Friday, April 8 during lunches to hand out Senior graduation packets.  If you have not ordered your packet, please contact Jostens directly.  You may get contact information in the office.

Spring Pictures and Make Up Senior Cap and Gown pictures will be tomorrow.  Your teachers have a schedule for Spring pictures and Make Up Senior pictures will be made after 12:30.

The Sportsman Club competed in the District 9 tournament this weekend winning first place overall which quailifies them for the state tournament.  The team came in second in shot gun, second in rifle, and first in hunter's skills.  Team members are:  Zach Rigdon, Matthew Long, CJ Palmer, Ethan Pace, Tristan Caldwell, Nathan Woodard, Logan Pace, Dalton Thompson, Cheston Palmer, James Hopkins, and Andrew Jackson.

Congratulations to the Pisgah Bears for a successful Blood Drive on Friday and also collecting more units and beating Tuscola.  We collected 111 pints to Tuscola’s 100.  
Congratulations to the Varsity and JV softball teams in their wins over Tuscola Friday.  Varsity won 15 – 5 and JV won 11-0.
Please dismiss the traveling golf team at 1:20 today.  No practice today for the rest of the team.
Please excuse the tennis team at 2:15 today.

Lunch Duty for this week is as follows:

1st Lunch
Burnette


    
Christopher

2nd Lunch
Birthright



K. Medford

3rd Lunch
Godfrey



Michael

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS

There will be a meeting in the library this evening at 6:30 for anyone interested in going to Europe during Spring Break 2012. 

Spring Pictures and Make Up Senior Cap and Gown pictures will be tomorrow.  If you would like to have Spring Pictures made, your teachers have a schedule.  Make Up Senior pictures will be made after 12:30.

The department head meeting scheduled for tomorrow has been postponed until Wednesday.  Please send someone from your department if you are unable to attend.

Pisgah had a team qualify for state at the Area I Envirothon Meet this past Friday.  The “Enviro-mentals” are Hunter King, Matt Pressley, Donnie Mattingly, Justin Lee and Sydney Metcalf.

